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TO  The Honorable President and April 19, 2017

Members of the City Council
c/o Natawna Austin
Room 400 City Hall

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 17-0041 for the purpose of renewing and continuing the Downtown
Management District and Downtown Managemeent Authority, subject to certain conditions, for an additional
5 years; generally relating to the activities and authority of the Downtown Management District and
Downtown Management Authority; and providing for a special effective date

As drafted this bill would continue the Downtown Management District and Downtown Management

Authority, whose duties and responsibilities are primarily carried out by the Downtown Partnership of
Baltimore, to provide enhanced services for district safety, cleanliness, programming, and upkeep and
enhancement of the public realm.

The Department of Transportation has no objection to the continuance of the Downtown Management District
and Authority and supports this bill.

Thank you for this opportunity to comment.
Respectfully,

Frant | hsply

Frank J. Murphy
Acting Director
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Cc:  Karen Stokes, Mayor’s Office
Kyron Banks, Mayor’s Office



